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What is the Student Travel Tally form and who uses it? 
The Student Travel Tally Form is a one-page sheet used to count the number of students arriving to and departing from school by various travel modes (walk, bicycle, bus, car, etc.). 

The form is designed to be administered by teachers or volunteers and takes approximately five minutes each morning for two days. One Student Travel Tally Form per classroom should be used for all K-8 classrooms in the school. 

The information collected has many applications, including learning travel patterns and estimating traffic congestion and environmental effects. Additionally, it is important to conduct periodic travel tallies to measure the progress of a Safe Routes to School program and track any changes in walking, biking, and other forms of travel to and from school. 

When is the Student Travel Tally administered? 
It is intended to be used on two days in the middle of a single week. By gathering travel information for two days in the middle of the week, an accurate average of student travel can be determined. 

Counts should be conducted on any two days from Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday. Counts should not be conducted on Mondays or Fridays because of vacations, etc. The following combinations of days are acceptable: 

· Tuesday and Wednesday 

· Wednesday and Thursday 

· Tuesday and Thursday
If you have any questions regarding the Student Travel Tally or the (Your School District or Community) Safe Routes to School program please contact a member of the East Central Regional Safe Routes to School program staff at 920-751-4770 or visit www.eastcentralsrts.org. 
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